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NOTIFICATION 
 

CENTRALIZED ALLOTMENT TO PROFESSIONAL DEGREE COURSES, KERALA 2012: 
SECOND ALLOTMENT PUBLISHED 

 
 
 

 The Second Phase of allotment for admission to Professional Degree Courses 
2012-13 has been published on the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in. 
 

The details of allotment will be available on the home page of the candidate. 
The candidates should take a print out of their allotment memo and remit the 
fee/additional fee shown in the allotment memo at the designated branches of SBT 
on the 24th,25th or 26th of July 2012. The list of SBT branches is given on the 
website www.cee-kerala.org. 

 

Those candidates who do not remit the fee/additional fee within the 
stipulated time will lose their allotment and also their higher order options. 

 

 

More information can be had from the following helpline numbers:  0471- 
2339101,2339102, 2339103, 2339104, and citizen call centre Nos: 155300, 
0471-2115054, 2115098, 2335523    

 
 

 
  
 
 
Thiruvananthapuram      Commissioner for Entrance Examinations 
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